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of pages 

Document 
description 

Decision 
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1 1 02/10/2018 
181002 1417 - [Davison, Ella MS]-
[Varjavandi, Faz MR] SCS points 
[DLM=For-Official-Use-Only] 

Davison, 
Ella MS 

Varjavandi, 
Faz MR 1 Email Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance 
with section 22 of the FOI Act, 
on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt, under 
section 47E [Operations of an 
Agency conditional exemption] 
of the FOI Act 

1 2 02/10/2018 
181002 1428 - [Varjavandi, Faz 
MR]-[Davison, Ella MS] SCS 
points [DLM=For-Official-Use-
Only] 

Varjavandi, 
Faz MR 

Davison, 
Ella MS 2 Email Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance 
with section 22 of the FOI Act, 
on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt, under 
section 47E [Operations of an 
Agency conditional exemption] 
of the FOI Act 

1 3 02/10/2018 
181002 1529 - [Hawkins, Amy 
MS]-[Harriss, Lauren MISS] USS 
Decatur - South China Sea 

Hawkins, 
Amy MS 

Harriss, 
Lauren 
MISS 

2 Email Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance 
with section 22 of the FOI Act, 
on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt, under 
section 33(a)(iii)[National 
security absolute exemption] or 
under section 47E [Operations 
of an Agency conditional 
exemption] of the FOI Act. 
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1 4 02/10/2018 
181002 1535 - [Harriss, Lauren 
MISS]-[Llewellyn, Sarah MISS] 
USS Decatur - South China Sea 

Harriss, 
Lauren 
MISS 

Llewellyn, 
Sarah MISS 3 Email Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance 
with section 22 of the FOI Act, 
on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt, under 
section 33(a)(iii)[National 
security absolute exemption] or 
under section 47E [Operations 
of an Agency conditional 
exemption] of the FOI Act. 

1 5 02/10/2018 
181002 1548 - [Llewellyn, Sarah 
MISS]-[Harriss, Lauren MISS] 
USS Decatur - South China Sea 

Llewellyn, 
Sarah MISS 

Harriss, 
Lauren 
MISS 

3 Email Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance 
with section 22 of the FOI Act, 
on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt, under 
section 33(a)(iii)[National 
security absolute exemption] or 
under section 47E [Operations 
of an Agency conditional 
exemption] of the FOI Act. 

1 6 02/10/2018 
181002 1552 - [Harriss, Lauren 
MISS]-[Davison, Ella MS] USS 
Decatur - South China Sea 

Harriss, 
Lauren 
MISS 

Davison, 
Ella MS 3 Email Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance 
with section 22 of the FOI Act, 
on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt, under 
section 33(a)(iii)[National 
security absolute exemption] or 
under section 47E [Operations 
of an Agency conditional 
exemption] of the FOI Act. 
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1 7 02/10/2018 
181002 1552 - [Hawkins, Amy 
MS]-[Harriss, Lauren MISS] USS 
Decatur - South China Sea 

Hawkins, 
Amy MS 

Harriss, 
Lauren 
MISS 

3 Email Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance 
with section 22 of the FOI Act, 
on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt, under 
section 33(a)(iii)[National 
security absolute exemption] or 
under section 47E [Operations 
of an Agency conditional 
exemption] of the FOI Act. 

1 8 02/10/2018 
181002 1558 - [Davison, Ella MS]-
[Harriss, Lauren MISS] USS 
Decatur - South China Sea 

Davison, 
Ella MS 

Harriss, 
Lauren 
MISS 

4 Email Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance 
with section 22 of the FOI Act, 
on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt, under 
section 47E [Operations of an 
Agency conditional exemption] 
of the FOI Act 

1 9 02/10/2018 
181002 1600 - [Harriss, Lauren 
MISS]-[Hawkins, Amy MS] USS 
Decatur - South China Sea 

Harriss, 
Lauren 
MISS 

Hawkins, 
Amy MS 4 Email Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance 
with section 22 of the FOI Act, 
on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt, under 
section 33(a)(iii)[National 
security absolute exemption] or 
under section 47E [Operations 
of an Agency conditional 
exemption] of the FOI Act. 
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1 10 02/10/2018 
181002 1602 - [Hawkins, Amy 
MS]-[Harriss, Lauren MISS] USS 
Decatur - South China Sea 

Hawkins, 
Amy MS 

Harriss, 
Lauren 
MISS 

4 Email Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance 
with section 22 of the FOI Act, 
on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt, under 
section 33(a)(iii)[National 
security absolute exemption] or 
under section 47E [Operations 
of an Agency conditional 
exemption] of the FOI Act. 

1 11 03/10/2018 

181003 0834 - [Redacted]-
[Redacted] USS DECATUR 
UNSAFE interaction with PLA(N) 
vessel in SCS 

[Redacted] [Redacted] 3 Email Access denied 

Access denied under section 
33(a)(iii)[National security 
absolute exemption] or under 
section 47E [Operations of an 
Agency conditional exemption] 
of the FOI Act. 

1 12 03/10/2018 
181003 0839 - [Redacted]-
[Redacted] USS DECATUR 
UNSAFE interaction with PLA(N) 
vessel in SCS 

[Redacted] [Redacted] 4 Email Access denied 

Access denied under section 
33(a)(iii)[National security 
absolute exemption] or under 
section 47E [Operations of an 
Agency conditional exemption] 
of the FOI Act. 

1 13 03/10/2018 
181003 0840 - [Redacted]-
[Redacted] USS DECATUR 
UNSAFE interaction with PLA(N) 
vessel in SCS 

[Redacted] [Redacted] 4 Email Access denied 

Access denied under section 
33(a)(iii)[National security 
absolute exemption] or under 
section 47E [Operations of an 
Agency conditional exemption] 
of the FOI Act. 

1 14 03/10/2018 
181003 0841 - [Redacted] -
[Redacted] Fwd_ USS DECATUR 
UNSAFE interaction with PLA(N) 
vessel in SCS 

[Redacted] [Redacted] 9 Email Access denied 

Access denied under section 
33(a)(iii)[National security 
absolute exemption] or under 
section 47E [Operations of an 
Agency conditional exemption] 
of the FOI Act. 
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1 15 03/10/2018 
181003 1347 - [Bruce, Cameron]-
[Keys, Alison] For Comment_ 
Updated SCS Media TPs 
[DLM=For-Official-Use-Only] 

Bruce, 
Cameron Keys, Alison 8 Email Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance 
with section 22 of the FOI Act, 
on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt, under 
section 33(a)(iii)[National 
security absolute exemption] or 
under section 47E [Operations 
of an Agency conditional 
exemption] of the FOI Act. 

1 16 03/10/2018 
181003 2008 - [Isentia Daily 
Briefings]-[Media] Defence 
Evening News Update - 3 October 
2018 

Isentia Daily 
Briefings Media 5 Email Full Disclosure  

 


